
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 037/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE: 20-06-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Millets have been an integral part of our diet for centuries. In addition to a plethora of health 

benefits, millets are also good for the environment with low water and input requirement. 

With the aim to create awareness and increase production and consumption of millets, the 

Government of India, declared 2023 the International Year of Millets. To commemorate this, 

we are pleased to inform you the introduction of ‘Millet Mondays’ in our school. 

 

We request all our parents to send any form of Millets for lunch on every Monday. 

 

Principal, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur. 

 

 

 

 


